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Let’s send the Premier a message

KEEP INGLEBURN OPEN AFFIX

STAMP
Thank you for continuing to support my campaign to keep the Ingleburn Motor Registry HERE
office OPEN. Why must our community travel a great distance - at personal expense and
inconvenience - to access a basic government service? Gregory Hills is a suburb few can
even find on a map! It is unfair and defies logic. Together, let’s fight for the services we
deserve. Write your personal message to the Premier below, and I'll deliver it on your behalf.
Anoulack Chanthivong MP | MEMBER FOR MACQUARIE FIELDS Anoulack Chanthivong MP
Dear Premier Member for Macquarie Fields
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